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2 November 2007 

Mr. F. Thomas Lubozynski, P.E. 
Waste Program Administrator 
Solid and Hazardous Waste Program 
Florida Department of Environmental Protection, Central District 
3319 Maguire Boulevard, Suite 232 
Orlando, Florida 32803-3767 

Re:	 7th Semi-Annual Water Quality Sampling Event 
Oak Hammock Disposal Facility (OHDF) 
Omni Waste of Osceola County, LLC 
Permit Application Nos. SC49-0199726-004 and S049-0199726-005 

Dear Mr. Lubozynski: 

The purpose of this letter is to inform the Florida Department of Environmental Protection 
that the sampling of57 groundwater monitoring wells, 2 surface water locations, and 5 leachate 
samples around Phases 1 through 3 at the OHDF is expected to commence during the week of 
12 November 2007 and will be performed over a period ofapproximately 3 weeks. This will be 
the seventh semi-annual sampling event after completion of construction of Cell 1 (in Phase 1 
development) ofthe facility. 

If you have any questions or need additional information, please contact the 
undersigned. 

Sincerely, 

Kirk Wills 
Project Engineer 

cc:	 M. Kaiser, WSI 
M. Heidorn, FDEP 


